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Montana State University sustainability team and AASHE reviewers, 

This letter is to confirm that I, Eva Rocke, have worked alongside UM sustainability research 
assistant, Sam Gilbertson, to review and offer suggested edits on Montana State University’s draft 
STARS report. 

Sam and | divided the credits and reviewed them independently and then reviewed each other's 
edits and comments. Following our review, we sent the spreadsheet to the MSU team for their 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Sustainability Director 
University of Montana 

Operations & Finance - Office of Sustainability 
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